
 

 
 

11th April 2021  

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai- 400 001  

Scrip Code no. 515043 (BSE) 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We would like to inform you that the company has received disclosures from Plutus Wealth 

Management LLP in terms of Regulation 29(1) of Securities and Exchange Board of India 

(Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011. 

We request you to kindly take note of the above. 

Thanking you, 

For Saint-Gobain Sekurit India Limited 

         
Rukmini Subramanian 

Company Secretary 

 










